
Mondays: 5pm-7pm

Wednesdays: 1pm-3pm 

Running from 7th October until 18th December 2024

Call our hotline for confidential legal

advice on:  

Who can call for advice on how the new provisions apply? 

Prisoners serving IPP/DPP sentences

Those serving IPP/DPP sentences in the community 

Friends/family of those serving IPP/DPP sentences

Professionals working with those serving IPP/DPP sentences

IPP LICENCE

TERMINATION HOTLINE

Apply to get the number on your LEGAL PIN now

(usual charges to phonecalls apply)

Do you have questions about the changes

in the Victims and Prisoners Act 2024?

01209 701 888


